
PASSAIC COUNTY ONE-STOP CAREER CENTER-COVID-19

The Passaic County One Stop Career Center will be closed due to COVID-19 response efforts. Operations are 
scheduled to reopen on Monday, April 27, 2020. Please check this website for further updates and resources.

Our One-Stop staff will be available to provide information and assistance remotely during regular business 
hours. In addition, there are many resource links that can provide valuable information and answer 
frequently asked questions.


